

HLANGANANI PREPARATORY SCHOOL

NPO - 004 - 598

PO BOX 318
PORT SHEPSTONE
4240

TELEFAX: 039-685 4648

LOT 222 BHOBHOYI PORT SHEPSTONE

E-MAIL: info.hps@telkomsa.net



ISASA

CIRCULAR NO. 6 28 APRIL 2016

Dear parents/ Guardians/ Caregivers,

We have a very busy time ahead at school, but are very excited and looking forward to all the activities planned.

OPERETTA

All the learners involved are hard at work learning their lines and parts that they are to play in 'The Magic Basket'. I am amazed at the talent we have!

PLEASE NOTE: The dates given for the operetta have been postponed for a week due to the visit from our umbrella organisation, UMALUSI. The dates of the performances will now be the following:

Thursday 26 - Morning from 10:30

Friday 27 - Evening from 19:00

Saturday 28 - afternoon from 14:00

Tickets will be available at the office from 16 May, 2016

ASSESSMENTS

These are ongoing. Please have your child/children at school each day.

The following are dates for the Formal Assessments for the Intermediate and Senior Phases:

JUNE

WEEK 10

Thursday 09 – English Paper 01; Mathematics Paper 01; Friday 10 – isiZulu Paper 03; Natural Sciences

WEEK 11

Monday 13 - ANAS Lang; Eng. Paper 2, Technology

Tuesday 14 - isiZulu Paper 2; Geography

Wednesday 15 - ANAS Mathematics; Life Skills

Thursday 16- YOUTH DAY

Friday 17 - SCHOOL HOLIDAY

WEEK 12

Monday 20 - English Paper 03; History

Tuesday 21 - isiZulu Paper 01; LO; EMS

Wednesday 22 - Mathematics Paper 02

Thursday 23 - Arts & Crafts; Remedial

Friday 24: School closes

PUBLIC HOLIDAYS

A REMINDER: Monday 02 May is a public holiday and as a Christian school, we celebrate Ascension Day and are therefore, also closed on Thursday 05 May.

PARENT ASSOCIATION

The following members of the Association have allowed us to give their phone numbers if you, as parents, need any information or need matters to be brought to their attention. They are:

Mr Zulu – 073762 6720/ 074 801 0614 Ms Cele – 078265 0954 Ms Shazi – 074 309 5935

PHOTOGRAPHS

These will be available in the second week of May, 2016.

SCHOOL FEES

Please note that learners may be excluded from the 03 May 2016, if the April fees are still not settled.

LATE COMERS

It is quite disturbing that we still have so many learners arriving late. Please be advised that this could lead them being marked absent on the registers for the day. Being on time is part of the Life Skills taught to them. There are always consequences in arriving late!

Please enjoy the few Public holidays as a family.

Kind regards

E.E.GALANAKIS (Principal)

HLANGANANI PREPARATORY SCHOOL P.O. BOX 318

PORT SHEPSTONE, 4240 TEL/FAX: 039 685 4648 Info.hps@telkomsa.net